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Construction News

On 21st November 2022 our team will be working
overnight moving the traffic management system at
Borners Bridge Junction

The closure will be from 8pm to 6am. Diversion route
maps are below for the northern diversion and on Page 2
for the Southern Diversion.

For local traffic in the North Molton area, neighbouring
villages and hamlets residents will be aware of local roads
to use to access or cross the A361. The official diversion
route north of Borners Bridge will be signed for larger
vehicles or those unfamiliar with the area during the
closure. Please see the map below. We shall be contacting
local businesses immediately north of Borners Bridge
separately to explain the limited closure and diversion
routes. Apologies for any inconvenience caused.

For all Traffic related matters 
24/7 call Traffic Safety Control 

Officer (TSCO)

Tel: 07889 225393*

Your Public Liaison Officer for 
the NDLR is Lynda Sudlow of 

Griffiths. She can be 
contacted:

E: NDLR@alungriffiths.co.uk
T: 0330 041 4637*

*Calls to these numbers are charged at 
national call rates and included in inclusive 
minute plans from landlines and mobiles

Calls are monitored out of normal 
work hours and a voicemail facility 

is available.

Please check out our project 
website 

community.alungriffiths.co.uk

If you would like to subscribe to 
receive future Newsletters and 
Bulletins, please click HERE and 

complete the online form for Mail 
Chimp. OR use this QR code below.

please use this QR code

Borners Bridge Northern Diversion Map

https://www.ccscheme.org.uk/
mailto:NDLR@alungriffiths.co.uk
community.alungriffiths.co.uk
https://mailchi.mp/alungriffiths/ndlrprojectbulletins
https://mailchi.mp/alungriffiths/ndlrprojectbulletins
https://community.alungriffiths.co.uk/projects-in-your-area/north-devon-link-road/
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Borners Bridge Southern Diversion route

D

Key: 
X - Road Closed
Blue – Eastbound Diversion
Orange – Westbound Diversion

You can get in touch via our web site community.alungriffiths.co.uk or by contacting our 

Public Liaison Officer - Lynda Sudlow on 0330 041 4637* or NDLR@alungriffiths.co.uk

For all Traffic related matters call Traffic Safety Control Officer (TSCO) Tel: 07889 225393*

*Calls to this number are charged at national call rates and included in inclusive minute plans from landlines and mobiles

Follow us on Twitter @AlunGriffiths

Newsletter sign up: 

https://community.alungriffiths.co.uk/projects-in-your-area/north-devon-link-road/
mailto:NDLR@alungriffiths.co.uk
https://twitter.com/search?q=alungriffiths&src=typed_query&f=top
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Community News – Skate Molton

Skate Molton Market Sessions are 
confirmed!!
Every Tuesday starting from 18/10/22
5pm-6pm SEN session (Booking 
required)
6pm-7pm Ages 8 and under
7pm-8pm Ages 9 and over
8pm-10pm Open to all
Helmets and pads must be worn if you 
are under 16 and are strongly 
recommended for all users.
Skate Molton is completely free to 
attend but your membership/wavier, 
must be completed before you skate or 
scoot.
Not into skating?
Not a problem!

Everyone is welcome at Skate Molton sessions. Come and hangout in our chill out corner, 
games and crafts will be available, or you can just sit back and watch the world roll by!
Skate Molton is completely free to attend but your membership/wavier, must be completed 
before you skate or scoot. To join in the fun Skate Molton CIC Membership Signup Form Here

Griffiths are proud to be sponsors of Skate Molton 

http://skatemolton.co.uk/membership-signup/


Community News – Free Networking with Workplace Wellbeing



Santa’s on a Bike are coming 
to South Molton!

Saturday 10th December 2022- approximately 10.40 am arrival 
The annual ride from Taunton to Little Bridge House Children’s Hospice will be visiting 

South Molton. Come & enjoy the Christmas Market & marvel at the sight of numerous 

Santa’s arriving en masse in the town square

The Santa’s will parade around the main square then park up in the South Molton Coach 

& Lorry Park (behind the Pannier Market) for approximately 30 minutes to enjoy hot 

refreshments sponsored by Griffiths. Come along and view the magnificent bikes! 

We will also be fundraising in the square & Griffiths will also be running a Raffle Stall in 

The Pannier Market to raise funds for the Children’s Hospice

Any prize donations please contact Lynda on 07929878653

Lynda.Sudlow@alungriffiths.co.uk

For more info and how to join – click here for The Santa’s on a Bike Facebook page

All bikes, trikes and quads are welcome &  

the ride is fully L plate friendly. Don’t worry if 

you’ve not attended a group ride before, 

you’ll be made very welcome

In aid of

Click here to donate

to Little Bridge House 

or use this QR code

Community News – Santa’s on a Bike – Christmas 2022!

mailto:Lynda.Sudlow@alungriffiths.co.uk
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1508638129456424
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/griffithssantasonabike?utm_source=copyLink&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=griffithssantasonabike&utm_campaign=pfp-share&utm_term=2d7dba3dfd2a4a6dac87ed1913e73878


Community News – Road Safety Week


